
GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBI A
Child and Family Services Agency

***

Office of the Interim Director

March 21, 2007

Mr. Joseph Fengler
Chair
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
Box 7511 5
Washington, DC 2001 3

Dear Mr. Fengler:

In response to your March 13, 2007 letter to former Interim Director Uma Ahluwalia, this letter i s
to advise the Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A that CFSA is no longer involved wit h
negotiations for a "Teen Bridge Program" with The Martin Pollak Project, Inc . (MPP). MPP has
officially withdrawn its request for a license in accordance with the Chapter 63 rules .

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at (202) 442-6177 . Thank you .

Shar/ lynn E . obo, PhD, FF'SA Interim Director

Sharlynn E . Bobo, PhD, CFSA Interim Director
400 Sixth Street, S .W ., Suite 5039 ♦ Washington, DC 20024

Phone: (202) 442-6177 ♦ Fax: (202) 727-6505 ♦ E-mail : Sharlynn.bobo@dc .go v
Web : www.cfsa.dc.gov
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